Clitherall Township
Audit Meeting
January 25, 2024

Craig Bengtson called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm.  The following members were present:  Craig Bengtson, Kevin Anderson, Tom Frank, Miranda Van Santen and Becky Cox.  Clinton Bengston was also in attendance.

Treasurer Miranda Van Santen presented the Audit Report for the fiscal year 2023.  Questions were answered to the Board’s satisfaction.  Motion to approve the 2023 Audit Report as printed (Frank/Anderson).  Motion carried unopposed.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Motion to adjourn (Frank/Anderson).  Motion carried unopposed.  The meeting adjourned at  6:47 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,


Becky Cox
Clitherall Township Clerk




